
Prosit for Another Successful 
Oktoberfest at Advent!  
November 3, 2011  

How Many More Pans?  
 
Bratwurst! Sauerkraut! Pork roast! Tasty side dishes and homemade desserts! 
Advent’s always-popular Oktoberfest dinner on 22 October was enjoyed by all 
who attended, going by the countless compliments to the chefs. 

A special thank-you to those attending our Community Dinner for the first time. 
We hope to see you again during the upcoming Christmas season. Our monthly 
Community Dinners return in late January with the equally mouth-watering 
Swedish meatball supper. 

Oktoberfest Kitchen Crew 
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